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My name is Gregg Antonyk of 3688 Chatham Street. I have worked in Steveston for 20 years and 

welcome new neighbours. 

I give my full support to the project at 3471 Chatham Street, as I feel it will add to the new Steveston 

Revitalization in a positive way. Steveston needs more residential densification and high quality 

commercial space to support the existing retail/commercial entities. This new project, using the latest 

technology for energy efficient utilities, building all 10 units as {B.U.H.F} accessible units and supplying 

new high grade commercial and residential space to the Steveston Village, will be very good for people 

to work/live out their lives in this great community. 

I think that there is a shortage of quality office space in Steveston. It seems to be a long and expensive 

process to get something built. 

This situation increases costs to the small business person making it harder to get started and operate a 

business that can provide professional services to the community. 
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